
June 14,2006 

Ms. Stacey A. Klinzman, Regulatory Attorney 
VCI Company 
3875 Steilacoom Blvd. S.W, # A 
Lakewood, WA 98499 

460 James Robertson Parkway 
~ashvillflenneLPie 37243-0505 
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RE: In the Matter of the Application of VCI Company for Designation as an 
Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in BellSouth Telecommunications, 
Inc. 's Service Area, Docket No. 06-00 126 

Dear Ms. Klinzman: 

To complete the review of the above docket further information is needed as follows: 

1. Is VCI Company considered a pre-paid service provider? 

2. Does the company offer services to other than Lifeline customers? If so, provide 
the connection charge and the monthly recurring charges for these customers. 

3. Provide a specific description of how the company will use federal 
universal service support it would receive as a designated ETC. 

%s information should be provided no later than 2:00 p.m. on July 10,2006, with 
reference to Docket No. 06-00126 on the response. In accordance with TRA rules submit 
either (1) thirteen written copies of your response or (2) four written copies and an 
electronic version. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact 
Lewis De Board at (615) 741-2904, ext. 219. 

Sincerely, 

Darlene Standley, Chief 
Utilities Division 

CC: Ms. April Ingram 
Boult, Cummings, Conners and Berry, PLC 
Roundabout Plaza 
1600 Division Street, Suite 700 
(Fax) 61 5-475-6328 

Telephone (615) 74 1-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (6 15) 741-50 15 
www.state.tn.us/tra 


